Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you into school on April 26 between 6pm and 8pm for an Information
Evening to make you aware of the forthcoming end of year exams and how best to support your
child through the process.

The evening will start in the main hall and you can attend various workshops designed to equip
both students and parents with some effective strategies. Workshops will include:

e How to cope with Exam Anxiety
e Revision Techniques
e Using online revision resources and quizzes to make revision fun

You will shortly be receiving a letter with details of revision guides that have been
recommended by our staff and can be purchased through school. We would encourage
everyone to have a revision guide for each of their subjects.

Please can you complete the reply slip below and return it to the form tutor to let us know if you
will be attending so we can organise group sizes and refreshments.

Yours sincerely
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We are/are not able to attend the information evening
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